S. CANDELLE STREET, CO. THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS OFFICE OF ADVISER OF WOMEN LAWRENCE July 18, 1944. Dr. F. C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence. Dear Dr. Allen: Miss Meguiar has gone for her summer vacation. However, if we can have the basketball dates when they are ready, it will be helpful to us in compiling our office calendar. It is my understanding that we shall not publish a "K" Book this year, but we shall need in our own office a University calendar and should like to have as much information as possible. Thank you. Very truly yours, Marie Miller sent of Beher 12. Sent argust 12.